keep business buzzin’

Mr. John Sampson

4148 Wycliff Dr,
Winston-Salem

North Carolina 27106

Dear Mr. Sampson:

the farthest south we have gotten,

DIAL 785-3450

One Thousand

Watts of Power

at 1130 on your
AM Dia

o

... Mmake a bee-line to WASP RAUIO!

Feb. 10,1969

This letter is to verify your reception of Radio Station WASP on
Dec. 15, 1968, WASP is a new station which began operations on Aug.2,1968.
We appreciate receiving recptioh reports and note that your pick up was

Sincerely yours,
LA C o)

Phil Crysler P.D.
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